AGENDA ITEM No. 11.8

Liz Pinchen

From:

Fran Panrucker < fran@panrucker.eclipse.co.uk>

Sent:

24 October 2016 14:39

To: Subject: john vickery Big Draw

Dear John,

I would like to thank you as clerk to the Parish Council, for the generous support you gave to the annual Cambourne Big Draw event. I doubt very much if we could run it without this support. The event was very well attended and enjoyed by all who came, most of whom (adults as well as children) remained for the whole time, trying out the various art activities.

Kind regards,

Fran



This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software. www.avast.com

AGENDA ITEM No. 11.9



Cambourne Church

A partnership of the Anglican, Baptist, Methodist & United Reformed Church

Tuesday, 04 October 2016

Cllr S Crocker
Chair of Cambourne Parish Council
Cambourne Parish Council
The Hub
Cambourne
CB23 6GW

Dear Cllr Crocker

I am writing to express our sincere thanks for the recent Parish Council grant award of £750 towards the costs of constructing essential storage space in the Old Blue School, to support community projects such Foodbank and Toy Library.

The impact of your funding on the above projects will be significant and it will be my pleasure to report back to the parish council once the project has been completed.

Warm regards,

Matthew Trick (Rev'd)

Minister of Cambourne Church (on behalf of Cambourne Toy Library and Foodbank)

Cambourne Church Centre, C/O Blue School, Eastgate, Great Cambourne, Cambridge, CB23 6DZ

Minister: Revd Matthew Trick

Tel 01954 710644 matthew.trick@cambournechurch.org.uk

Administrator: Mrs Jacqui Huckle & Mrs Stacy Buwert Tel. 01954 710644 administrator@cambournechurch.org.uk



